
Mrs . Hall Park McCullough 
1035 Fifth Avenue 
New York 28, New York 

Dear Mrs . McCullough, 

April ll, 1955 

Thank you for your l etter of April 8. 
As you can see from the enclosed, I have followed 
your suggestion and asked Mrs. Swan to supplement
your report from her own experience. 

We have a few extra copies hfre which 
we are using to circulate among Trustees. !f we 
need the other copy which you have · we can get j.t 
when you and Mr. McCulloughcome up here.

I l ook forward to seeing you both in 
the near future. 

Yours very sincerely , 

Frederick Burkhardt 


